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June 5, 2008
VIA E-MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Carole Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
WUTC v. Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities

Docket No. UE-080416, UG-080417

Customer Notice Status Report
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Public Counsel files this letter to notify the Commission of the status of the preparation of customer notice in this matter.   Staff members from Avista, Public Counsel, and the Commission’s Consumer Affairs staff have reached agreement on the form and content of the notice to be sent by Avista to its customers pursuant to WAC 480-90-197 and 480-100-197.

Sincerely,

Simon J. ffitch
Assistant Attorney General

Public Counsel Section 

(206) 389-2055
SJf:kez
cc:   Service List (U.S. Mail)

Patricia Clark, Administrative Law Judge (email only)

John Cupp (email only)
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